



Dear parents,

I would like to like to invite you and any extended family/friends, to come and watch the Speech and Drama Spring term performance on the 22nd March at 4.10pm. I decided to focus on mime as our theme for this term so the performance is heavily mime orientated.

Please can I ask that your child can make every lesson between now and the 22nd March as we only have a limited time to rehearse. If for any reason your child cannot make it on the day of the performance please email me ASAP as I will have to amend the scenes accordingly.

I would also greatly appreciate it if you could either email me or the school office to confirm whether you will be in attendance to watch your child so I have an idea of how many people the children will be performing to.

Hopefully I will see many of you on the 22nd March for what I'm sure will be a brilliant performance.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Oscar Ratnaike
oscarrat20@hotmail.com